
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 29– 4th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Football News: 

• KS1 Tournament – Just before the Easter break, 9 Year 2 pupils represented our School in a 5-a-
side football tournament at Alcester Town. The children performed admirably, drawing two 
games, winning one and only losing by a single goal to the eventual tournament winners. In three 
of the games, the players showed great spirit to come back from a losing position.  It was a well 
organised event enabling the children to have great fun as well as all having plenty of game time. A 
big well done to the team and thank you to Mr Higginson for being team manager. Thanks also for 
parents for their support. 

• Year 5 & 6 – Last week our team played a game in the Studley 7 a side league.  All of the boys 
played well but the losing score did not reflect the standard of play from our team.   

 
Music Tuition – Pupils were given a woodwind performance from our flute and clarinet players on 
Thursday, demonstrating how much progress they have made during the year.  If your child is interested in 
music lessons in September please collect a letter from the office (deposits are due next week). 
 
Headlice – There have been some instances of headlice in school recently.  Please check your child’s hair 
regularly and treat as necessary. 
 
Emergency Contacts - Please remember to inform the office if you change your telephone number. It is 
important that we can contact you if your child is unwell. 
  
Clubs Update:  

• There will be NO Boys Football Club on Weds 9th May. 
• Girls Football Club will take place at Claverdon Primary School on Tuesday 15th May with matches 

for Years 3 and 4 and Years 5 and 6. Separate letter has been s. 
 
Dates for Your Diary: 

• Year 6 SATS – SATs for the children in Year 6 will be taking place during week commencing 14th  
May. 

• Teacher Training Days (school closed to children) will be held on Fri 25th May & Mon 4th June. 
• Sports Day will be held on Mon 18th June (KS2 in the morning and Rec & KS1 in the afternoon).  The 

back up date for bad weather is Mon 25th June. 
 

Books of the Week  - Some of the Year 5 children have been reading ‘Holes’ by Louis Sachar. Stanley 
Yelnats is sent to Camp Green Lake Juvenile Detention Centre (which isn't green and doesn't have a lake!). 
Every day he and the other inmates are told to dig a hole reporting anything they find. The evil warden 
claims that it is character building, but this is a lie and Stanley must dig up the truth….. 
 

 
 

Mr A Simms 
 



The latest from Bidford School Association… 

Family Bingo 
Friday 11th May 6pm 

 
We are looking forward to a fun night. 
Please arrive at 6 ready to get a snack from 
the Tuck Shop and start playing! We will 
serve hot food after the first few games. 
See you there! 
 
We may be able to sell a few more tickets after 
school on Tuesday – please keep an eye out on 
Facebook! 

Tickets £4 per person 
(Everyone attending will need a ticket, except for pre-schoolers)  

To include 6 games and a hot dog or “not dog” 
Please note: 
We have 120 tickets available 
You will be contacted if we are over-subscribed or have to cancel the event 
Tickets will be collected on the night 

Follow us on Facebook – Bidford School BSA 

`The core BSA Committee: 
Emily, Glenda, Milly and Sue 

Emily Lee – Chair (07989323997)

Glenda Vassie – Vice-Chair (07928656855)
Milly Deguara – Secretary 

Sue Woodward – Treasurer 

 


